
Respectfully, considering the necessity of preparedness for foreign students
to write their theses, the vice-chancellor's office intends to hold a special
research methodology workshop for master's and doctoral students on the
following dates. Please ensure that the necessary information is provided to
the relevant students, and their mandatory attendance at the workshop,
given its webinar format, is approved.

• Master's students: February 27, 2024 at 10:30 AM

• Doctoral students: March 03, 2024 at 10:30 AM

Workshop link: meeting.sbmu.ac.ir/intl

Please make sure to install Adobe Connect on your system for access to the
online space. In case of any issues or questions, please contact the following
number: 09131807055


